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Dear Parents/Carers,

SUCCESS

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School
Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons
Bestwood Park Drive West

Rise Park

Nottingham

NG5 5EL

Tel:0115 915 3775
admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk
www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

The School Council have researched and planned a day of fantastic fundraising for this year’s Red
Nose Day on Friday 18™ March.

We are asking the children to wear something red on the day, this can be whatever they would like -
a red nose, a red ribbon in their hair or even just red socks!

We will also be running a range of activities for the children, including a Funniest Joke Competition

and lots more! We ask for a small donation of £1 to raise money for Comic Relief and kindly request
that this is paid to the Just Giving page which can be found using the link below and is also listed on
our school website.

https://www.justgiving.com{fundraising/ rednoseday22-rise-park-

primarg?utm campaign=lc frg share transaction transactional - page launched -

charitu&utm content=4c45572f-b 151-4112-a02¢-

81130749%abf&utm medium=email&utm source=postoffice&utm term=1645969251529

There will be also be red nose cookies and muffins for sale for 50p.

Lastly, for an extra £1, children can take their aim and see if they can hit Mr Jones’ red nose with a

big wet sponge!

We are looking forward to seeing everyone getting involved, having fun and raising money for such a

fantastic cause!

Thanks for your continued support

The School Council team
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